
W. E. Harris Workshop on Teaching of Organic Chemistry 2007 

Exit Survey 

1. The things that I particularly liked about the workshop were: 
  

 
 
2. The workshop could be improved in the following ways: 

  

This feedback is important not only for improving future workshops, but also for 
reporting back to the funding agencies about the effectiveness of their programs.  
We appreciate your time and consideration in filling out this survey ! 

Robert Crawford       Ron Kratochvil           John Vederas  

Co-organizers, 2007 W. E. Harris Workshop on Teaching of Organic Chemistry 


